Pulpit Announcements—2013 Special Collection
for the Archdiocesan Sister Parish
Weekend 1:  November 23-24, 2013 (two weeks before Special Collection)
During this holiday season, when we remember our family and friends with gifts, we are reminded to be generous in remembering our archdiocesan “Sister” parish - Holy Family - in the Dominican Republic.   Our relationship with La Sagrada Familia began in 1981 when priests from this archdiocese began ministering there.   Over the years while many parishioners, including doctors and dentists, have visited the parish, the people of Holy Family have been continuously accompanied by the generous support of people like us; over the years the lives of the people in Holy Family parish are improving, materially as well as spiritually.  

Next month we will participate in an archdiocesan-wide collection, a sign of our care and concern for our sisters and brothers in the Dominican Republic.   Learn more about them in today’s bulletin.  
Weekend 2:  November 30-December 1, 2013 (one week before Special Collection)
Again, this week we remind you to consider your gift to our Sister Parish, Holy Family, in the Dominican Republic.  In the 32 years of existence of the La Sagrada Familia Parish, the people have experienced disastrous effects of hurricanes, tropical storms and mudslides, and yet they have patiently worked together with neighbors, the priests and pastoral team to rebuild homes and discover new ways to provide for their families.   They have continued to dream of a better future. In today’s bulletin, please read the message of the current pastor regarding those dreams.

Weekend 3:  December 7-8, 2013   ***Special Collection Weekend***
As Christmas and Holy Family Sunday approach, and we each prepare to give a gift to our sisters and brothers in La Sagrada Familia, Holy Family Parish, let’s remember that the motto for our relationship with the people there is “Sharing Faith and Friendship.”   In today’s bulletin you will read about how the relationship became personal and mutual for one person who visited the parish several times. Your support of La Sagrada Familia parish is essential to the ministry of our archdiocesan priests who serve there and to the staff and programs that assist the people to grow in faith and friendship.

